
Meeting notes for Oct. 2023.
• Present - 17,  with 2 guests as potential members.
• There are  possibly some new showings coming up.  Don is 

working on potential locations.
• Christmas lunch/dinner - Don trying to find a suitable 

restaurant or can perhaps have a lunch and end of year 
competition at the library.

• Nov. 7th meeting - there will be a guest speaker teaching on 
lighting techniques and there will be a model provided as 
well.

• There will be an extra meeting in November.
• Our membership has been increasing.  Some older 

members have been unable to attend but still want to 
maintain their membership.

• A new outing is being planned - Don to follow up with details.
• Next assignment for November is Fall Colors.  
• Frank will bring the club monitor for next competition.(Library 

not allowing us to calibrate their equipment)
• Competition, with Cheri Halstead doing critiques.


